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7th September 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Although pre-covid we had everybody in our school exiting onto our playgrounds at home time, 
upon reflection (after observing on Monday) we think that pupils exiting school at the end of the 
day through the doors we used last year will lead to a much calmer end to the school day for 
everybody. Therefore, from Wednesday, we will be changing the doors pupils exit from.    
 
Please see the plans below which show which doors will be used to enter school in the morning 
and exit at the end of the day.  
 

Start of the school day (this remains unchanged) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

End of the school day (please note the changes) 
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In the mornings, we would advise that pupils sanitise their hands in classrooms. This will allow 
children to more freely enter the school building at this time and reduce bottle necks at these 
points.  
 
When collecting children at the end of the school day, if you have children in multiple year groups, 
please can you collect the youngest child first. The teachers of the older children will look after 
these children until you collect them. Regrettably, we will be unable to collect all of your children 
into one place for you. We would be grateful if at the end of the day all parents could stand well 
back from the doors our pupils are exiting from. Thank you. 
 
Hopefully these amendments to the start and end of the school day, will make these periods of 
time more efficient and calmer.  
 
Thank you once again for your continued support.  
 
Kind regards  
 
 
 
Mr Williams  
Headteacher  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


